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VIDEO: Heller XXXX 

[bookmark: _GoBack](Washington, DC) –Today, U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) spoke at the Senate Committee on Veterans’ Affairs hearing regarding the pending nomination of Michael J. Missal as Inspector General for the Department of Veterans Affairs (VA). During the hearing, Heller asked Missal key questions to ensure, if nominated as Inspector General, he would create greater accountability within the VA.   
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Click here to watch video
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